

# **Timberlake Village Hall Committee**

## **Meeting Agenda**

9/15/2021

5:30pm

Type of Meeting: Village Hall Committee

Chair: Krista Kanuch

Committee Members: Dr. Ritu Sharma, Shannon Sharma

### I. New business

#### a) Alcohol Contract

1. Include in existing contract- single agreement with initials spot would be preferred by solicitor.
2. Create separate contract

b) Police pay rate for parties- suggested that alcohol is a choice. Increasing the pay of officers should be viewed by residents as a choice if they want to pay for an officer. (serving alcohol at your party is your choice) Police officer needs to be on premises ½ hour before event begins. It was agreed by the committee to increase the hourly pay to \$35. It was agreed to table the discussion of whether or not hall rental should include access to the beach.

c) Hall Cleaning Issues- suggestion to have a checklist that is required to be filled out by the renter and signed when keys are delivered back. Suggestion was made to possibly raise prices of hall and keep extra charged in a sub account for repairs/ deep cleaning, etc. Also perhaps have spot on contract that indicates overflow parking could be used in Osborn Triangle. A resolution is proposed to possibly increase hall rental by \$25 for sub account for hall needs. Research carpet squares vs. tile- which is more cost effective?

d) Hall Budget for Deep Cleaning /Covid Money- new covid money is much more restrictive than the past, still don't know yet. Might be able to get one cleaning out of it.

### II. Adjournment